
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

  
TO   

REQUEST FOR BID 
FOR   

  
A RETRACTABLE SEATING SYSTEM 

   
HCC RFB 2024-24   

  
Date Issued: October 23, 2024 
  

I. Additional section to the RFB  
 

A. Section 13 shall be added to the RFB 
 

a. 13. Site Visit 
 

A mandatory in-person and virtual site visit will be held on Wednesday, October 

30th at 12:00 PM HST at the Hawaii Convention Center. The time and date of the 

mandatory Site Visit is subject to change. The purpose of the visit is to review 

HCC’s requirements; answer questions pertaining to the RFB; and, provide 

additional information that may assist in the preparation of Bids. Offerors 

interested in attending the visit should respond to hccrfp@hccasm.com.  For in-

person attendees check-in at the HCC Lobby, street level of HCC and await 

further direction. For virtual attendees, a Microsoft Teams meeting link will be 

sent out via email by Tuesday, October 29, 2024. Costs relating to attendance at 

the Site Visit shall be the responsibility of the attendee and shall not be 

reimbursed by HCC. 

 
 
In all other respects, the RFP shall remain unchanged.   


